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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

It’s been another week of growth and flourishing at Watermoor. 

Our Y6 Phoenixes have blown us all away with their courage 

and determination during SATS this week. They are 

celebrating with the arrival of their leavers’ hoodies 

and a silent disco this afternoon! Thank you to the 

Y6 fundraising team for organising the celebrations.  

 

FOW Summer Fair 

 

Thank you for all the generous tombola donations for our 

Watermoor Summer Fair, which is taking place at school on 

Saturday 29th June.  

 

If you know of a local business that might be interested in donating a 

prize for the raffle, such as an experience, please email 

fow@watermoor.gloucs.sch.uk  

 

The Friends of Watermoor (FOW) support our children by raising 
invaluable funds for the school. Our welcoming and friendly team of 

volunteers meet up informally in the evening once a month to share 

ideas and plan events. If you’re interested in becoming a member, 

please do get in touch with them using the email above. 

 

Cirencester Youth Town Council 

 

Some Y5 children have been taking part in the Cirencester Youth 

Town Council with other local schools. At the meeting on Tuesday, 

two courageous children put their names forward for leading 

positions within the council. They nominated themselves, wrote 

speeches and delivered them to the whole group. 

 

We are delighted to introduce you to Cirencester Town Council’s newly elected  

Finance Officer and Mayor, above! A hugely-deserved well done to them both. 

 

Catch your Breath Coffee Morning 

Our next coffee morning is on Tuesday 23rd May from 9:00am until 10:30am. 

It’s a chance to unwind with a hot drink and a chat with a friendly, listening ear. 

All families are welcome; toys and refreshments are available for little ones 

too. 

Wake and Shake 

A reminder that our last day of 

term tradition will continue next 

Friday morning with playground 

Wake and Shake at 8:40am! See 

you all there. 

 

Key events next week: 

Best wishes and have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs L Smith 

Headteacher 

Mon 20th May  Y6 Trip to London 

Tues 21st May YR Trip to Perrygrove 

Catch your Breath Coffee Morning 

Wed 22nd May (No swimming) 

Thurs 23rd May  

Fri 24th May Playground Wake and Shake 

Y3 Trip to Cadbury World 
Last day of term 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Zelda 

Y1: Jax 

Y2: Megan 

Y3: Laura 

Y4: Daniel 

Y5: Ted P 

Y6: Mason  

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Wilbur 

Y1: Holly Z 

Y2: Ellie-Mai 

Y3: Teddy 

Y4: Maddie 

Y5: Elisa 

Y6: The whole class! 


